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Notice of Reissuance  
for the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System  

General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater Associated with Commercial Activity 

State Permit No: GSC000000 

The Department of Energy & Environmental Protection (DEEP) hereby gives notice of the reissuance without 
modifications of the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater Associated with Commercial Activity 
(Commercial Stormwater General Permit) on September 29, 2023, effective October 1, 2023.  

Existing permittees authorized to discharge under the Commercial Stormwater General Permit do not need to 
submit a registration to retain permit coverage.  

The Commercial Stormwater General Permit, registration form, and fact sheet are available on the DEEP 
Stormwater website at Commercial Stormwater (ct.gov) and at Water Discharge Permits and General Permits 
(ct.gov).  

Questions regarding this general permit may be directed to DEEP.StormwaterStaff@ct.gov. 

Tracy Babbidge 
Acting Deputy Commissioner 

  
Date: 

September 29, 2023
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